
Media Release 
 
First for Australia in discrimination law – legal costs risks to be reduced for those 
experiencing workplace discrimination and sexual harassment 
 
The Attorney General, The Hon Mark Dreyfus KC, has this month introduced a bill that aims 

discrimination or sexual harassment may be required to cover the defendant’s legal costs. 
As legal fees can easily amount to hundreds of thousands of dollars, the financial risk can 
silence victims.   



sexual harassment in Australia to be “endemic”, conservatively estimating the cost to the 

economy at $3.5 billion per year.  

Power2Prevent statement available at the link here 

 

Spokespeople are available for interview. 
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